SCHOOL NEWS,

Contributed by the Scholars.

The attendance in the intermediate and advanced department is falling off on account of spring work; but in the primary department the attendance this term is 40, an increase of 9 over last term.

On account of the short evenings and extra work required in this the last term of the year, the scholars requested that the Debating Club be a journed for the summer. Accordingly, there will be no more meetings this term; but the schools will give a free entertainment on Saturday evening, May 4th. All are cordially invited to attent.

Miss Morehouse is giving her new pupils some good kindergart, n work.

The primary department obtained the half holiday for March.

March closed the winter term, and the results of the term examinations were very satisfactory.

Georgia Baker took the State University (x-a nivation in Greek and Roman history on Monday.

S

Zeology will soon be finished in the tenth year, and Botany will take it? place.